PLANET FITNESS OPENS AT THE NEWBURGH MALL
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L-R: Town Clerk Lisa Vance-Ayers, Town Councilman James Politi, and Deputy Supervisor &
Councilman Scott Manley present a Certificate to Planet Fitness at the Newburgh Mall.

On Thursday, April 10", Planet Fitness held a Grand Opening event to celebrate the opening of
their new Newburgh-West location at 1401 NY-300 at the Newburgh Mall.

Outfitted with countless new fitness equipment, fully-equipped locker rooms, free fitness trainers
and an expansive spa with massage chairs and hydromassage, Planet Fitness at the Newburgh Mall
provides a new option for community members to meet their health and fitness needs.

During the event, the friendly and enthusiastic Planet Fitness staff greeted guests upon entry with
jubilance and excitement to share all that Planet Fitness has to offer. Staff toured the fitness club
with guests and the newness, abundant fitness equipment, cleanliness, spaciousness, and friendly
vibes were apparent for all to see.

In addition, the Town of Newburgh Deputy Supervisor & Councilman Scott Manley, Town Clerk
Lisa Vance-Ayers, and Councilman James Politi presented a Certificate to welcome Planet Fitness
to their newest location in the Town.

Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio and the Town Board thanks Planet Fitness for their
Newburgh-West location and wishes them success in their endeavors.



